
  

Upon This Rock 

March 10, 2017 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock.”  Isaiah 26:4 

 

  
 
 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an 
everlasting rock.” Isaiah 26:4   

 

Daylight Savings Time Reminder 
Please remember to move your clocks forward one 
hour on Sunday! 
 
End of 3rd Quarter 
The end of Q3 is quickly approaching and is Friday, 
March 17.  
 
Congratulations to Our Oliver Gohr  
Speaking Finalist 
Junior Division – First Place, Peter Fotos; Second 
Place, Gaby Vasquez; Third Place, Georgio Fotos   
 
Senior Division – First Place, Dan Murray; Second 
Place, Abby Ernst; Third Place, David Ernst 
 
Open Enrollment  
Trinity Lutheran School has opened its enrollment to 
all families who do not attend presently. Interested 
parents can call Mr. Landgrave for more information, 
a school tour, or schedule a shadow visit for their 
child(ren). Families can go to www.MYTLS.org for 
more information. 
  
Existing Families – please enroll now to save your 
spot(s)! Tuition Assistance forms are due by Friday, 
March 24.  
 
Unnatural 
It’s countercultural, unnatural even, this Lenten 
season to deny oneself and resist temptation, to put 
aside comfort for a time in reflection of Jesus’ 
sacrifice for us. It’s downright uncomfortable. 
 
Lent is a most unwelcome experience because 
human nature seeks pleasure and avoids pain at all 
costs. But those who dare to follow Jesus into the 
desert will find a rich reward! 
  

 
 
 

 

Principal’s Letter 
Lenten Services 
Wednesdays at 10 a.m. and 7 p.m.; Saturdays at 6:30 
p.m.; and Sundays 8:30 a.m. and 11a.m.  
 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Landgrave 
 
 

Thought of the Week: 

The largest threat to our world (besides Satan) isn’t a 

lack of ability; it is a lack of maturity. 

 

 

Ablaze Singers Sing March 15 
 
The Ablaze Singers (grades 6-8) will be singing at the 
midweek Lenten service on Wednesday, March 15 at 
7:00 p.m. Students should meet in the church lower 
level at 6:40 p.m.  
 
Come and join us for a light supper starting at 5:45 
p.m. Trinity's Youth Group will be serving the meal.  
 
Please let Mrs. Wendte know if your child is unable to 
sing that Wednesday evening. 
 

 

http://www.mytls.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 
  

PAWS News and Events   
 

Thank You! 
PAWS would like to thank Sawsan Alzukaimi, Sarah Cudney, Maria Fotos, Sabrina O’Keefe, Amy Selle, Diane 
Spolar, Kristin Stephens, Angela Tabor, Gina Tarnowski, Lauren Vasquez, Lisa Workman, Jane York and our 
teachers Mrs. Ball and Mrs. Winterroth for stocking our hospitality table with goodies at church last Sunday!   
 
Show Your School Spirit  
We are in the midst of a SPIRT WEAR push!  There are samples of some of the clothing offerings on display in 
the front lobby—stop by and take a peek!  Order forms are available in the office and on the last page of this 
newsletter.  If you’d rather go online to purchase, simply go to http://justmytees.com/product-category/trinity 
and place your order there.  Remember, shipping is free for all orders coming to Trinity for pickup (enter code 
Trinity at checkout).  Any orders being shipped elsewhere will incur the shipping charge. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Our Scholastic Book Fair has wrapped up!  We couldn’t have done it without all of our volunteers so many 
thanks to those that helped set up and run the registers during the week.  Our goal was $2,300 in sales and 
we proposed a challenge to Mr. Landgrave: if we hit our goal, he has to EAT BUGS!  He graciously accepted 
our challenge.  While we are still tallying our sales totals as of this newsletter, we should know next week 
whether BUGS are in his future!  Stay tuned!  We would also like to thank our wonderful students and families 
from the Polish school for being big supporters of the book fair as well.  And many thanks to our student 
volunteers Heather and Max Stephens and Addison Tabor for giving up their free time last weekend to help 
ring up sales during Polish school and in between church services! 
 
Box Tops Store 
Box Tops store will be open after school on March 17.  This will be our only Box Tops store for March as it’s a 
busy month with Lutheran Schools week and Spring Break.  April Box tops dates will be announced soon! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
                      
 
                                                                     

 
 
 

 
3/10  Basketball Clinic 

3/11  Mr. Hammes’ birthday, Polish Language School 

3/12   Mrs. Pallisard’s birthday 

3/13  Spirit Stick 

3/14  Chess Club 

3/15  Chapel, Soccer Shots, STEM 

3/16  Pastor Bob’s birthday, 2nd grade field trip, 3rd Thursday 

3/17  Hard Hat, End of third quarter, Basketball Clinic 

3/18  Polish Language School 

3/20  Spirit Stick 

3/21  Chess Club 

3/22   Chapel, Soccer Shots, STEM 

3/23  Step-up Night 6:30 

3/24  Report Cards sent home, Basketball Clinic BIG GAME, Spring Break Begins 

3/25  Polish Language School 

3/27-31  Spring Break 

Upcoming Dates 

K-8 Students                

http://justmytees.com/product-category/trinity


 

 

 

Trinity Spirit Wear 

 

Car decal $5.00      $16.00    $15.00 

________   Red-Men’s/Woman’s________  Red-Men’s/Woman’s________ 

Black-Men’s/Woman’s_______  Black-Men’s/Woman’s_______   

     Glitter______ 

Please list quantity & size for each item 

      $25.00        $20.00  Return to school office by March 17th  

Red________   Children’s only  Make checks out to Trinity PAWS/PTL 

Black________   White writing_______ Family Name______________________ 

Glitter_______   Glitter writing_______     More options www.justmytees.com/trinity 

 

 

 

http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-car-window-decal
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-polo
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tiger-paw-cotton
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tigers-hoodie-glitter-option
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tigers-sweat-pants-youth-white-or-silver-glitter

